
Wellspring: as this weekend (August 27th/28th) is the last weekend of the 
month, there will be the monthly Wellspring collection.  The items which 
Wellspring are particularly needing at the moment are UHT milk, multipack 
bags of crisps, multipacks of chocolate biscuit bars, tinned liquid custard, tinned 
meats, coffee and breakfast cereals.                                                                  
SVP Sponsored Walk:The annual sponsored family fun walks, to raise funds 
for the SVP in Stockport and Hyde to take a group of boys and girls for a 1 week
holiday in North Wales, will start at 12 noon on Sunday 11th September from the
coffee shop next to the Boars Head pub in Higher Poynton.  All St. Chad's 
parishioners are welcome to participate. There will be two walks, 3 miles and 7 
miles.  For any parishioners wishing to sponsor the walkers from St. Chad's, 
there will be sponsorship forms outside church after the weekend masses from 
next weekend (August 20th/21st).                                                                              
Church Fair: There will be a meeting on Sunday 4th September 2022 at 11am to
discuss the plans for the fair to be held on 1st October.   Volunteers will be 
needed to help with stalls and set up / tidy up.  Please come along if you are able
to help.  If you can’t come to the meeting but would like to help please email the
parish email address.                                                                                            
Piety Stall: We have new stock on the piety stall – in the hall foyer.  Please take 
a look.  Money can be placed in the box on the wall.                                              
FOOTSTEPS: the next event will be on Thurs 8 September at 7.30pm in St 
Peter’s parish centre (Hazel Grove SK7 4EA). Anthony Delaney will consider 
and suggest how we can make a difference to others in “From lost and alone to 
found and at home”. A former police officer, Anthony has led church leaders 
around the nation – he’s now the Network Leader of Ivy, a network of churches 
meeting in various places across Manchester.  Footsteps is a series of 
presentations by people who can help us as we journey in our Christian faith.      
Please pray for all those who are sick and for all those who have died recently.  
We also remember: Dorothy Cashmore, Christopher Halliwell, Catherine 
Norbury, Mary Sweeney, Mary Saunders, Franz Mahlik, Mary Clarke, Albert 
Counter, Catherine Lonergan, Maria McGranaghan, Sheila Hall, Rose Anne 
McGinn, George Higgins, Anne Swinhoe, Ada Jones, Millicent Haynes, Trevor 
Dell and all those who anniversaries occur at this time.  May they rest in peace.  
Parish Safeguarding Reps: Noel Russell and Bernadette McCrory.  If you have
any concerns about safeguarding of children or vulnerable adults, please speak 
to them or contact them via the presbytery, in the strictest confidence.             
Address: Stockport Road, Cheadle, SK8 2AF,  Tel: 0161 428 2480                       
Email: stchadscheadle@gmail.com           Website: www.stchadscheadle.com    
Office Hours: Thursdays 11am – 1pm

The Catholic Parish of St Chad, Cheadle                  
Priests: Fr. Sean Davidson & Fr. Louis Charuvila Pappy

Sunday 28th August 2022 –  22nd Sunday Ordinary Time C

Mass Times & Intentions

Sat 27th                   
Vigil Mass       

St Ann’s
St Chad’s

5pm
6.30pm

Pietro & Doris La Mattina RIP
Joy Levine

Sun 28th                  
22nd Sunday 
Ordinary Time

St Chad’s

St Ann’s

9.30am

11am

For the parishioners of St Chad’s &
St Ann’s
For Fr Sean & Fr Louis for guidance
and strength in their new missions

Mon 29th       St Ann’s 10am For God’s favour at work

Tues 30th     St Ann’s
St Chad’s

10am
6.30pm

Kathleen McMenamin RIP
For  the  eternal  rest  of  Amanda
Sanedrin, Amelia Alcazar & Julio V
Tuazon Jr.

Wed 31st        No Mass

Thurs 1st 
September        

St Chad’s 9.30am Patsy Walsh RIP

Fri 2nd         St Ann’s 10am For Arlene & Family

Sat 3rd                     
Vigil Mass       

St Ann’s 5pm For Eileen (on AFU)

Sun 4th                    
23rd Sunday 
Ordinary Time

St Chad’s

St Ann’s

9.30am

11am

Peter Heneghan RIP

For the parishioners of St Ann’s & St
Chad’s

Confessions: Available on request by phoning the presbytery a minimum of 24 
hours in advance to arrange.                                                                                   
Mass Intentions: Envelopes are available at the back of the church.  Please post 
the envelope through the presbytery door once completed.                          
Perpetual Adoration: Every Thursday 9am-6pm.  There is a sign up sheet at the
back of church. You are welcome to come along at any time during the day.   
Please note that St Ann’s have Adoration from 9am-6pm every Friday.                 
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Saturday Evening Mass: Please note that from the 1st September, we will no 
longer have a Saturday evening Mass at St Chad's.  Alternative Masses are:  5pm
Mass at St Ann's and 6pm at Christ Church.  If anyone needs transportation to 
attend either of these Saturday Masses, please let us know and we will try to 
make arrangements for this.

The Rosary: From 1st September we will be praying the Rosary before Masses 
on Thursdays and Sundays.  We need people to lead this – you don’t need to read
from the lectern, you can do from the benches with the handheld microphone.  If
you would like to volunteer please speak to Victoria or email 
stchadscheadle@gmail.com. Thank you.

ST. CHAD'S PLAYERS: The January 2023 pantomine will be Beauty and the 
Beast. The first meeting to discuss this will be held on Sunday Sept. 4th at 5.00 
pm. in the church hall and rehearsals will follow on Sunday evenings (5 - 7 pm.) 
from then onwards.  New members of all ages are most welcome to join the 
group, either on stage or off stage.  More information is available from John 
Murray on 282-5567 or 07836-355182. 

Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults (RCIA): If you know of any adult who is
considering becoming Catholic, or who is already baptised but has not yet made 
his or her first Holy Communion or Confirmation please ask them to make 
contact with the parish as soon as possible.  We are currently planning our RCIA 
programme which will start in September.                                                              

Baptisms: Parents must attend an evening course before the baptism of their 
child.  Courses will take place on the first Thursday of every month at 7pm in St 
Ann’s Parish Room, the next course is 1st September.  Please bring the completed
Baptism form (download from website) with you.

BOOGIE BIBLE’-CALL FOR INTEREST! ‘Boogie Bible’ is a new initiative 
the dance practitioner and parishioner Karolina, would love to get up and 
running! Suitable for pre-school and reception aged children (2-5 years) and 
their parent/guardian.  Stories and themes from the Bible would be explored 
through movement, song, music, props, and imagery.  Classes would be held in 
St Ann’s parish room on a Monday morning 10.30am-11.30am and each course 
would last half a term. Class fees would be payable upfront and be non-

refundable. The first course would take place on the 19th & 26th September, 3rd,

10th & 17th October at a total of £25 Please contact Karolina on 07812 485368 

or K.Romaniszyntong@mail.com by September 11th, to register your interest.

Saint Bernadette Relic Tour 2022: The relic of Saint Bernadette will be in our 

Diocese on Tuesday 13th September in Shrewsbury Cathedral and Wednesday 

14th September in Saint Werburgh's Chester.  Those wishing to venerate the relic
are strongly encouraged to book a time to visit via the national website 
http://www.stbernadette.org.uk.  If you have any questions or queries, please 
contact the Cathedral Office: 01743 290000 or 
admin@shrewsburycathedral.co.uk. The program for the visit is as follows:         

Tuesday 13th September - Shrewsbury Cathedral                                             
-1pm - Relic arrives at The Cathedral                                                                      
-2.30pm to 7pm - Public veneration of the relic                                                      
-7pm – Mass                                                                                                             
-8pm to 10pm - Public veneration of the relic                                         

Wednesday 14th September - Shrewsbury Cathedral                                        
-7am to 9am - Public veneration of the relic                                                           
-At 9am the relic will leave Shrewsbury Cathedral to travel to Saint Werburgh's 
Chester                                                                                                                   

Wednesday 14th September - Saint Werburgh's, Chester                                  
-10am - Relic arrives at Saint Werburgh's                                                               
-12.15pm – Mass                                                                                                      
-1pm to 4pm - Public veneration of the relic                                                           
Lourdes Hospitality Volunteers:Lourdes Hospitality members have been 
approached to carry the reliquary and statue and then stand on guard throughout 
the visit at the Cathedral.  This is a real honour so please consider helping if you 
are a member of the Lourdes Hospitality. If you cannot help yourself, then please
do invite others to do so.  For further details please contact the Hospitality 
President, Siobhan Cartwright: siobhanbc@gmail.com or phone on 
07761138947.                                                                                                           

Amaretti Chamber Orchestra Concert: The Amaretti Orchestra are holding a 
concert in aid of Chelwood Foodbank Plus on Sat 24th Sept at 7.30 pm at St 
Andrew’s Church on Cheadle Rd. The programme includes the Poulenc Organ 
Concerto with soloist Lee Ward, Tchaikovsky Serenade for strings and Massenet 
Last Sleep of the Virgin. Stephen Threlfall is their guest conductor. Tickets are 
just £10 (cash) payable on entry and if you wish, can be reserved via their 
website amaretti.org.uk. Accompanied children are free. Front row seats can be 
reserved for children if you email the orchestra leader in advance on 
brigidhemmingway@btinternet.  com.  
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